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There is nothing currently wrong with the NICS system currently being used. Why 

should an individual who gets approved before the 72 hour threshold be denied the 

right to purchase their firearm? This is nothing more than a delaying tactic by the 

state to make purchasing a firearm as burdensome as possible.  


